
New beginnings are always exciting, such as the birth of a child, the birth of an idea or the birth 

of a new year.  Each is a candidate for a celebration.  The birth of a new ñChurch Yearò is also 
exciting, note worthy, and cause for celebration.  When we begin something significant, there are 
always significant and long lasting implications.  The birth of a child structures the next 20 years 
for the family and is cause for altering family patterns, buying a crib, diapers and bassinet.  New 
ideas often alter the course of even human events, such as the birth of a new nation or the       
discovery of how to build a computer.  The beginning of a new church year also requires new 

plans, patterns and structures in our schedules.   

 

We stand on the brink of something new here at First Presbyterian Church, and it impacts all of 
us.  It is the birth of a new ñChurch Year.ò  Like other new things, the birth of a new Church Year 
has lasting implications and may alter your family patterns.  Each of us will be setting up our 
school year calendar in the next few weeks. Worship hours, Bible classes, Prayer groups, Small 
Groups, Youth Groups and Sunday School classes.  Now is the time to set these new plans in 
place.  How we start is most often how we finish. I know that you will want to include the programs 
and ministries of First Presbyterian Church in your calendars.  But which ones?  What will we be 
doing this coming year at First Presbyterian Church that you might be interested in?  How will our 
familiesô schedules need to change to make it possible for each of us to participate in those 

events that will most positively impact our lives for the next 9 months? 

 

To answer these questions, the Session is holding a ñFIRST JUMP STARTò Sunday, August 
25.  It will take place after each worship service and be an opportunity to explore and ask      
questions of those who will be hosting and leading these programs.  After each worship service, 
there will be tables set up in the hall outside the sanctuary with balloons, candy, materials, people, 
ways to sign up for programs, questions answered and much more to help you get off to a great 
óJUMP STARTò for the new year.  Think of this as the firing of a starter's pistol in a race or fire-
works in a New Year's Eve party.  Plan to stay after worship, August 25, and get a jumpstart on 

your NEW CHURCH YEAR. 

See you there, 
Dr. Donald Baird 
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August Calendar Events at First Pres  

AUGUST 5  AUGUST 7 -9  

FPC Youth are headed to             
Anchorage for the FUSION     

ALASKA YOUTH CONFERENCE!   
It is open to ALL student in grades 
7-12.  Register with the link online 

or please feel free to pay at the 
church office.  Fee is $120.00.   

For  additional information, please   
contact Stephanie Rozell at        

687-3730.   

AUGUST 8  
Snedden Park (on Slater Drive, behind   

Chowder House by the river) 

August 15 
Musical Playground at Tanana Parks  

(4400 S Cushman) 
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